
Event about funding from Trust for London for 
organisations led by people with learning difficulties 
        

        

 
Hello! 
 

 

 
 

 

 
People First would like to invite you 
to an in-person event that we are 
running with Trust for London. 
 

     
 

         
 

What is the event about? 
 
It is about the Disability Justice Fund. 
Trust for London is giving away £1.2 
million in Round 2.  
 
They really want organisations led by 
people with learning difficulties to 
apply for this funding.    
 

  

    
 

        

 
When? 
Monday 22nd January 
 
What time? 
1pm-2pm lunch 
2pm-4.30pm event (with breaks) 
 

 

 
 

 
Where? 
Trust for London, 4 Chiswell Street, 
London EC1Y 4UP 



 

           

Nearest stations: Moorgate and 
Liverpool Street.  This is an in-person 
event.  It is not a hybrid or Zoom 
meeting. 
  

 

            

         

              

 

   

 

Want more information about the 
Disability Justice Fund? 
 
You can: 
 

• Watch a 3-minute video with 
more information about the 
fund here. 
 

• Access more information 
including easy-read guidance 
and access support here (you 
have to scroll down to find them 
underneath ‘key documents’.  

 
• Look at the FAQ here. 

  
The deadline for applying for funding 
is 4th March 2023.   
 
It may be a good idea to watch the 
video or read some information 
before you come to the meeting on 
22nd January.  
 
It might help you think about any 
questions or ideas you have before 
the event. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=gj5hAjogIU8
https://trustforlondon.org.uk/funding/disability-justice/
https://trustforlondon.org.uk/funding/disability-justice/frequently-asked-questions/


   

      

 

  

 
 

       

 
Want to come? 
 
Please email  
djf@trustforlondon.org.uk  
 
Only people who book in advance will 
be able to come to the meeting.     
  
In your email, please say: 
 

• The name of your organisation 
 

• Who is coming from your 
organisation (maximum 3 
people) 

 
• Any dietary requirements (as 

they are providing lunch, it is 
important that they know this) 

 
• Any access requirements.  Trust 

for London will pay for any 
transport or other access 
requirements. 

 
 

      

 
Want to bring more than 3 people? 
 
Please let Trust for London know if 
you want to bring more than 3 
people. They will let you know if there 
is space nearer the time.    

mailto:djf@trustforlondon.org.uk


 

     

     

Not sure if it is a good idea to 
come? 
 
Please contact us.  We will be happy 
to talk about this with you. 
  
Trust for London will tell us who is 
coming, and we are looking forward 
to seeing you there! 
  
Best wishes 
People First (Self Advocacy) 
 

 
 

  
  
  
  
 


